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Good morming,

Further to the revised plans having been submitted, the scheme remains unacceptable for
reasons already outlined. Now that the frees have lost their leaves, the impact of the large wall of
glass comprising the west elevation is particularly evident from the Woodfold Park drive, and
wholly incongruous.

A number of key documents are still missing.

Has any consideration been given to the drainage of the swimming pool in an area without
public sewers? How will chlorinated water be dealf with before discharge?

Regards,



